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 This Photo by 

G.S.KIDD MEMORIAL SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 

 Term 1,  Week  11  9th  April, 2020  

 

 

We bring to you our first online Newsletter.  
Given the current times, this is not our usual Newsletter but please enjoy an Easter message from 
all of us at G.S. Kidd School. 
We wish each and every one of you a very happy Easter and we hope you all have a very safe and 
happy holiday.  

    

 
For families who have supplied an email address, your child’s 
classroom teacher has sent an email providing you with further 
information on learning for Term 2.  
For any general school questions, please don’t hesitate to contact Bec.  
rebecca.maybury@det.nsw.edu.au  

      

http://www.balloon-juice.com/2011/03/11/explain-this/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/
mailto:rebecca.maybury@det.nsw.edu.au
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Our whole school Assembly 

now takes place every Monday 

afternoon.  During this time 

we present our weekly PBL 

Awards. 

For all regular updates, 

highlights and photos please 

visit our Website 

 gskiddmem-s.school.gov.au  
or follow us on Facebook. 
 

 
 

Positive Behaviour For 
Learning 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TODAY’S THOUGHT:    
“ Discover the blessings you already have’ ” 

                                                           
                                                                       Cherie Carter-Scott Ph.D 


